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Pawnee County scrap tire collection planned
(KLZA)-- A scrap tire collection event will be held in Pawnee City Wednesday,
July 31, from 8 in the morning until 4 in the afternoon.

Sponsored by the Pawnee County Commissioners, the event is funded by a grant
from the Nebraska Department of Environmental Quality. There is no charge for
those bringing in scrap tires to dispose of.

The collection point will be across the street from the Pawnee County Shop at
342, 5th Street.

Tire on rims, will not be accepted. No commercial operators or tire dealers are
allowed to bring tires to the event.

For more information you may contact the Pawnee County Clerk's Office at
402-852-2962.
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